
The Minister and Deputy Head ofMîssfon of Canada

to the Secretary ofState of the United States ofAmerica

Washington, D.C., December 23, 2008

Note No. 0252

The Honourable Condoleezza Rice
Secretary of State
The United States of America
Washingtorn, D.

Dear Madain Secretary,

1 have the honour to refer to the recent recommendatiozis of the Pacific
Salmon Commission relating to certain chapters of Annex IV of the Treaty
between the Government of Canada and the Government ofthe Unted States of
America Concerning Pacific Salmon, donc at Ottawa on 28 January, 1985 (the
uTreatytI). Those chapters are schedulcd to expire by their own terns on 31
December, 2008. 1 therefore have the honour to propose an agreement between
our two Govemnments, pursuant to Article XIII of the Treaty, to amend
Annex IV as follows ("Agreement")-


